
 

 

 

 

 

Year 9 Dtp and Meningitis ACWY Immunisations Information - 24th March 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

In a recent email from Mr Haycocks he highlighted access to our school nurses. Unfortunately, due 

to new restrictions in place which came into effect yesterday, 23rd March, the school nursing team 

have written to us to say they have now been advised to stop vaccinating in schools or community 

clinics. This will affect your child who was due to be immunised. Therefore they are postponing the 

Year 9 Dtp and Meningitis ACWY Immunisations. As soon as the situation changes and they are able 

to resume the immunisation programme they will contact schools with a view to booking dates for 

future immunisation sessions. At that time and once dates are known we will contact you again. 

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. 

 

Senior Leadership Team 


